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NATIONAL INSTITUTE FOR RESEARCH IN NUCLEAR SCIENCE

GOVERNING  BOARD

Suggested Membership of the Computer Committee

Note by the Secretary

The membership which has been suggested for the Computer
Committee is as follows:-

Sir William Penney (Chairman)
Mr., J. B. Adams

Dr, R. A. Buckingham
Sir John Cockcroft

Dr, J. Howlett

Dr. J. C. Kendrew
Professor T. Kilburn
Mr, M. J. Lighthill

Sir Harrie Massey
Professor R. E. Peierls
Dr. T. G. Pickavance
Sir Graham Sutton

Dr, M.V. Wilkes

Secretary Je A Vi MEillis

Rutherford High Energy Laboratory,
Harwell.

Circulation: to Members of the Governing Board.



